
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT FOR 

PROVIDING ACCESS TO THE CITY OF ODESSA’S RADIO AND 
PUBLIC SAFETY SYSTEM 

 
DATE: February 18, 2014 
 

 
The Interlocal Agreement represents an agreement between ECISD and the City of 
Odessa for the purpose of providing access to the City of Odessa’s radio and public 
safety system to benefit both the City and the Ector County Independent School District 
by enhancing the ability of the entities to work in a cooperative manner to respond to, 
investigate and take action to enforce laws and protect citizens of Odessa.   
 
This agreement will allow for coordination, communication, resource sharing and 
response to critical incidents within the City of Odessa, through access to the City’s 800 
MHz radio system and the Motorola Premier One public safety software system. 
 
Through this agreement, the Ector County Independent School District will be able to 
better provide for the safety and security of all students, faculty, staff and property. 
 

******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement for 
Providing Access to the City of Odessa’s Radio and Public Safety System as presented. 
 

******************** 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
     
                                                             
Tom Crowe        Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools Chief of Staff 
 


